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Our Values:   Respect, Equality, Aspiration,  

Responsibility, Love, Courage 

 

Learning and Achieving  

Together 

 

    

It does feel like there has been a lack of daylight this week; however, this has not stopped the children 

from trying their best.  Well done to all the children from the Street Dance club who took part in a 

Trafford talent show yesterday.  I know that they all did themselves proud and were a credit to the 

school.  In my assembly on Wednesday, I discussed with the children the importance of being 

determined even when they find something difficult or challenging. The children gave lots of examples 

of how they can be determined and I have definitely seen them showing lots of determination in their 

learning.  I hope that you have a lovely weekend.  Mr. Wilkinson 

 

Saturday 9th December – The Choir are singing at Stretford Public Hall’s Christmas Fair at 12:45pm. 

Monday 11th December to Friday 15th December – Mission Christmas – if you are able to support this 

appeal, please send in donations.   

Tuesday 12th December – Year 3 are going to walk to the Infants to watch their play. 

Wednesday 13th December – Year 4, Choir and Street Dance Performances – (9:30am & 6:30pm).  

There are refreshments available from 9:00am and 6:00pm. 

Wednesday 13th December – School Christmas dinner for school meal children. All children can wear 

something festive – a Christmas jumper or t-shirt, a brightly coloured or sparkly jumper or t-shirt, 

Christmas hat, Christmas leggings or anything else you can think of! 

Thursday 14th December - Children in Years 5 & 6 are going to watch Peter Pan at Stockport Plaza. 

The children are allowed to bring a drink and a snack in a plastic bag. Please do not include cans, fizzy 

drinks or chewing gum.  Children in Years 5 & 6 need a packed lunch. 

Friday 15th December - Children in Years 3 & 4 are going to watch Peter Pan at Stockport Plaza. The 

children are allowed to bring a drink and a snack in a plastic bag. Please do not include cans, fizzy 

drinks or chewing gum.  Children in Years 3 & 4 need a packed lunch. 

Friday 15th December - FAF! Secret Sale – Years 5 & 6 – if the children want to buy any gifts, they 

need to bring in £4.00 per gift.  The money needs to be in an envelope with their name on. 

Monday 18th December - FAF! Secret Sale – Years 3 & 4 – if the children want to buy any gifts, they 

need to bring in £4.00 per gift.  The money needs to be in an envelope with their name on. 

Monday 18th December – Christmas Parties – for all year groups.  Children need to come to school in 

their party clothes in the morning.  All children will need to bring in their own individual snack of a 

drink, packet of crisps and one sweet treat.   

Tuesday 19th December –School Closes at normal time– the Junior Hub will be open after school. 

The children return to school on Thursday 4th January 2024 
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